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Climate change is progressing rapidly, and we know we need to make major 

changes--but cities throughout Oregon have been unable to make the significant 

changes that might make citizens unhappy.  A statewide requirement enables cities 

to make needed changes that are politically difficult.  As a citizen who sees our 

forests burning every summer, and feels summer heat waves getting more intense 

and dangerous, I'm more than ready for Oregon cities to address climate change. 


